

## Iona Swim Club

The ballot will be as follows:

Question 1: Should we attempt to keep the pool open?

Yes or No

(If yes, please decide and circle how far we should proceed)

- A. Perform testing (which would cost approx. \$6,000 to \$10,000) to determine the condition of the subsurface geology. After testing, reconvene to discuss results.
- B. Spend available cash outside of operating costs (loan/donations) to attempt to fix the pool and open this year.
- C. Spend all available finances available (dues/loan/donations) to repair pool and open next season.